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? Saturday, October 11, will be the first annual Warrior Basketball Booster Club Golf Scramble
at Westwood Golf Course on State Road 56 in Scottsburg.

This will be the only major fund-raiser the Warriors will have this year.

Registration will be 11:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. Lunch will be served 12 noon to 12:45 p.m.
Tee time is set for 1 p.m., with a shotgun start. Participants can meet Coach Keck at 12 noon to
12:45 p.m. Door prizes will be passed out during this time. Donations are being sought for door
prizes as well.

The entry fee is $40 per golfer or $160 for a four-person team. Mulligans will be available for
$5 each. Prizes will be awarded for longest drive, closest to pin and hole in one.

Hole sponsorship is $100. Also, players can purchase “In Honor Of” or “In Memory Of ”
plaques for $50 each. The memory plagues will be placed along the cart path.

The “Warrior Alumni Challenge,” a special prize, will be given to the former Scottsburg
Warrior basketball player team that finishes first. The name of the team will be engraved into a
stone at Meyer Gym.

Registration forms are available at PMI Staffing, located between Burger King and Chase
Bank, or e-mail Lisa Gibson at Irgibson62@yahoo.com. For more information, contact Gibson
at 1-812-820-1219 or Tia Patton at 1-812-595-6717. Registration deadline is October 7.

In case of inclement weather, the scramble will be scheduled for the next day, Sunday,
October 12, with the same time frame.

All proceeds will help fund the Warrior basketball 2008/2009 season.




